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First name: Brennan

Last name: Malanaphy

Organization: 

Title: 

Comments: Comments on the Lutsen Mountains Ski Area Expansion Project 

 

Connie Cummins

Forest Supervisor, Superior National Forest

c/o Michael Jimenez, Project Leader 

8901 Grand Avenue Place Duluth, MN 55808 comments-eastern-superior@usda.gov. 

 

Dear Ms. Cummins.

 

As a nature and out-door enthusiast, part-time Cook County resident and vacation home rental operator I am in

favor of the plan for expansion of the ski area.

 

I believe this is an excellent use of Cook County's vast natural resources. The expansion increases the

accessibility to wilderness in a thoughtful way, and improves the long term outlook for this important regional

attraction and the many businesses and individuals that support and benefit from it.

 

Sincerely,

 

Brennan

Brennan &amp;amp; Peg Malanaphy, Proprietors

Lutsen Little Bear Lodge

20 Boreal Lane, Lutsen, MN 55612

612-308-1676 B - 651-387-0006 P

 

Lutsen Little Bear Lodge.com

 

<https://gcc02.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=http%3A%2F%2Fwww.lutsenlittlebearlodge.com%2F&amp;

data=02%7C01%7C%7C9a89fc4664354040349c08d7fb4c50e4%7Ced5b36e701ee4ebc867ee03cfa0d4697%7C

0%7C0%7C637254177502935543&amp;sdata=YefvP8%2BI7rvDFkSFtnIk1TYXkmE7pv0JrEybccQ%2FgGw%3

D&amp;reserved=0>  

 

 


